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The Richmond Association of REALTORS, with a membership of nearly 4,000, strongly urges your reconsideration of
the proposed 
requirement for individuals to update their telemarketing lists monthly.  This would create an additional cost and labor
burden on small business.

Many thanks for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Michelle Legg
Director of Governmental Affairs

Ms. LeggMichelle
Richmond Association of REALTORS
Virginia
United States
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